
 

 
 
 
 
 
  

 

After many months of contract renewal meetings with Cigna, beginning June, 2024, we 
unfortunately, have not been able to reach a resolution. 
 

Beginning April 1, 2025 Piedmont Cancer Institute PC will be out-of-network for all 
Cigna Medicare Advantage (Healthsprings, TrueChoice, Premier) health plan 
members. This also affects Piedmont Healthcare physicians and facilities. 
 

What does this mean for you? 
As our relationship with you is very important, we want to make sure that you are aware 
that there is currently an Medicare Advantage open enrollment period available that 
allows you to change your Medicare Advantage plan. You can choose another Medicare 
Advantage plan including those that we contract with or you can choose traditional 
Medicare Part B coverage. You can, of course, choose not to make any changes and stay 
with the Cigna plan without in-network coverage for Piedmont Cancer Institute and/or 
Piedmont Healthcare. The open enrollment period ends March 31, 2025. 
 

Who does Piedmont Cancer Institute PC and Piedmont Healthcare participate with in 
2025? 
 

Traditional Medicare Part A/B Clover Health Pruitt Health Premier 
Aetna Clear Spring Health United Healthcare 
Anthem MediBlue (BCBS) GA Health Advantage/American Health Wellcare 
Caresource Dual Advantage Humana  

 
 

What else do I need to know? 
We have a FAQ document you can ask for at the front desk, visit our website at 
www.piedmontcancerinstitute.com or you can go to www.piedmont.org/CignaMA or use 
their call center at 1-800-675-2186 for additional infromation. 
 

We understand these disruptions can be frustrating. We will continue to share new 
information as we receive it. 

IMPORTANT NOTICE OF OUT-OF-NETWORK COVERAGE FOR 
CIGNA MEDICARE ADVANTAGE PLANS 

STARTING  
APRIL 1, 2025 

 
 
 

http://www.piedmontcancerinstitute.com/
http://www.piedmont.org/CignaMA


 



 


